

## Academic Senate

## **GRADUATE COUNCIL**

February 15, 2024

To: Sang-Hee Lee, Chair

Riverside Division

From: David Oglesby, Chair

Graduate Council

Re: [Systemwide Review] Proposed Revised Policy: Presidential Policy

BFB-BUS-50: Controlled Substances Use In Research and Teaching

Graduate Council reviewed the proposed revised Presidential Policy BFB-BUS-50: Controlled Substances Use in Research and Teaching at their February 15, 2024 meeting. The Council did not have any concerns with the revisions being proposed.